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The Great Lakes Colleges Association (GLCA) made changes to its Tuition Remission Exchange (TRE) 
program in 2023-24, helping to improve and expand this great benefit for faculty and staff across the 20 
colleges and universities participating in the program. The GLCA-TRE program allows students eligible for 
tuition remission (as a benefit of parental employment at one of the participating colleges) to receive 
tuition remission at any of the other colleges in the Exchange. We expanded membership and reduced the 
TRE Fee from 15% down to 10% of the average tuition across all participating institutions ($5664 for 2024-
25).   

 

This brings the number of institutions to 20, with possibly more in the future. The full list includes: 
 

Albion College Grinnell College St Olaf College 

Allegheny College Hope College Wabash College 

Antioch College Kalamazoo College Washington & Lee University 

Beloit College Kenyon College Willamette University 

Denison University Lake Forest College Wittenberg University 

DePauw University Oberlin College The College of Wooster 

Earlham College Ohio Wesleyan University 

 

The GLCA-TRE program welcomes our newest member:  
 

St. Olaf College 
 

For more information, contact your HR Department or visit: 
https://www.glca.org/tuition-remission-exchange/ 
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